Special arrangement for postal
services

Following the special work arrangement announced by the Government today
(January 28), Hongkong Post announced today that post office counter service,
mail delivery service and mail collection from posting boxes will be
temporarily suspended after the Lunar New Year holidays (from January 29 to
February 2). We will maintain delivery service for inbound Speedpost items.
Mail posted during the period will be processed upon postal services resume
normal.

Hongkong Post will keep in view the situation to make adjustments and
please check for the latest announcements on Hongkong Post website
(www.hongkongpost.hk) for any updates. For enquiries, please call the
Hongkong Post enquiry hotline at 2921 2222.
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